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Hi 

I found no concerning issues on the three enclosures we visited yesterday, also taking into
consideration that the animals are under veterinary supervision, and you are constantly
trying to improve the enclosures.  The sloths, goats and aardvarks looked relaxed and on
good condition. 
I would rather you don’t volunteer the information about my visit at this stage, I would
need to consult with our own press team.  But happy to review that if things get more
complicated. 
 Best regards 
Susana 
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